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6 January 2022 
  
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 

INSET Day for Staff / Study At Home day for Pupils – Friday 14th January 2022 

 

This is a reminder, as per the school calendar, that Friday 14th January is an INSET day for staff and a Study At 

Home day for all pupils. Boys in Years 7-10 will be set work via Assignments on Teams for the lessons they would 

normally have on this day. There will be no morning registration and no live lessons will be taught as teachers will 

be undergoing their own training. It is essential, however, that students are online and have the books they need at 

home for their lessons. Students in Years 11, 12 and 13 are on study leave and will therefore either revise or 

continue with their exams timetable as usual.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

James Eve 

Director of Studies 

 


